

Outcomes | Innovation | Improvement

Dr. Jessica Robinson President Cuyamaca College 900 Rancho San Diego Parkway El Cajon, CA 92019

Dear President Robinson:

Your Accreditation Liaison Officer has informed ACCJC that:

⊠ 50% or more of total enrolled students at your institution take at least one course offered through distance education.

⊠ 50% or more of all your institution's courses are now offered in the distance education modality.

This change has been **approved** administratively by designated senior staff. Thank you for bringing this to our attention and please let us know if there are any changes in the information provided by the College.

On behalf of the Commission, thank you for your continued commitment to accreditation and academic quality in higher education.

Sincerely,

Kevin Bontenbal, Ed.D.

Vice President

Tel: 415-506-0234

Cc: Ms. Brianna Hays, Accreditation Liaison Officer

Dr. Melynie Schiel, ACCJC Vice President

Ms. Martina Fernandez-Rosario, U.S. Department of Education